
To:   NMS Parents 

From:  Officer Perkins, School Resource Office 

Date:  September 22, 2021 

Subject: ZCSD Out of School Events 

 

The Zachary School System and Police Department take a great deal of pride in 

providing a safe and fun experience for everyone attending school events. With 

this in mind, we are now requiring that students under the age of 15yrs old be 

accompanied by their parents or a responsible adult for all high school events. If 

for any reason an unaccompanied student is involved in an incident while 

attending an event, the parents (or guardians) of the student will also be subject 

to receiving criminal charges. We thank you for your support and understanding 

as we strive to keep these events safe for all who attend.  


